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BOM Agreed Report 

A. M.D.G. 

CRESCENT COLLEGE 

COMPREHENSIVE S.J. 
DOORADOYLE, LIMERICK V94 W6W8   

Agreed Report  

BOM Meeting:   1st April 2020 

Location:  Zoom Video Conferencing Due to COVID 19 Restrictions 

Time:  11.30 am 

__________________________________________________________________________

Minutes: 

The minutes of the February meeting were approved.   

I. Matters arising & Correspondence: 

Various correspondence was reviewed.  

II. Principal’s Report 

The Principal’s report was reviewed.  The Board were also given update reports on the 

school’s response to COVID 19 and Teaching and Learning during school closures 

due to COVID 19. 

Some suggestions were raised by the Board in relation to providing support to staff, parents 

and students.  

III. Child Protection  

The Oversight report was presented and approved. 

IV. Finance  

Finance Report presented to the Board (as having been reviewed by Finance Sub 

Committee) 

The Board were notified that we have received partial funding from Limerick 

Regeneration in respect of student support worker role. 

 

V. Ethos  

A Report from the Ethos Co-ordinator was circulated to the Board. 

A new Ethos Co-ordinator was appointed. 
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VI. Students/Parents/Staff 

Applications for leave and On-line claims for February were approved. 

The Board were updated on 2 Section 29 appeals in relation to 20-21 incoming 

admissions. 

The Board will move to advertise the position for school Principal. 

The Board also agreed to move to put together a Selection Committee. 

        The Board were informed that since the last meeting there were 4 suspensions. 

VII. SSE/Improvements  

School Development Projects: the board were updated on the latest developments in relation to the School project.  

A report by the development Sub-Committee was circulated to the Board.   

 

VIII. Anti-Bullying 

There were no new cases to report. 

 

IX. All Other Business 

The Board offered get well wishes to Conan Doyle on a speedy recovery.  The Board also 

offered their best wishes to students and parents during this difficult time.  A message to this 

effect will go on the School App. 

The Board would like to acknowledge the generosity of Staff and 

Parents in carrying out the voluntary work they do on behalf of 

the college for the benefit of its students.  

 

 

Meeting Schedule:  next meeting Wednesday 13th May 2020 

 

 

 


